
 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

This last week of half term has been yet another busy one! 
On Tuesday, we marked the month of May with a 
procession to church and then Fr Clement led a short 
service all in honour of Mary. As ever, our children sang 
beautifully - it was a joyful celebration. 
This week, our Y6 children have been on their residential 
visit to Hollowford. They had a wonderful time - please 
take a look at the Y6 class blog if you have time! 
 
In the Gospel on Sunday, we heard Jesus give us a new 
commandment, “Love one another as I have loved you.” 
This commandment underpins our school values and 
means we should be kind, caring, and helpful to everyone, 
just like Jesus was. When we are ready, we listen and try 
our best. When we are respectful, we treat others how we 
want to be treated. And when we are safe, we make sure 
our words and actions don’t hurt anyone. By loving others 
like Jesus taught us, we help make our school and world a 
happier, safer place for everyone. This half term, our 
school has very much felt a place where this 
commandment has been lived out day by day. 
 
Finally, we say goodbye and good luck today to Miss 
Batteson who is going on maternity leave. We will miss her 
very much but look forward to meeting the new arrival 
when they come. 
 
Quick reminder that our open afternoons are the week 
beginning 23rd June. 
 
Have a lovely long weekend and a good half term. 
God bless 
Mrs Clements 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St Thomas of Canterbury School 

Newsletter 
Week ending Friday 23rd May 2025 

School Calendar   

 

Monday 26th – Friday 30th May 

Spring Bank Half Term 

 

Mon 2nd June – Pupils return to school  

Thurs 5th June – Own clothes day for Bottles for 
summer fair  

Sun 8th June– Summer Fair 

Tues 10th June –17:00 Reception 2025 Parent 
information evening   

Mon 16th June – Class Photos 

Weds 18th – Fri 20th June – Year 5 Residential 

Mon 23rd June- 14:15 Y3 & Y6 Open Afternoon 

Tues 24th June – 14:15 Y2 & Y4 Open Afternoon 

Weds 25th June - 14:15 Y1 & Y5 Open Afternoon 

Mon 7th July – 16:00 Autumn 1 
Breakfast/Afterschool Club bookings open 

Mon 7th July – Reception trip to Cleethorpes 

Tues 8th July – Year 6 Crucial Crew trip 

Thurs 10th July – Year 4 trip to Weston Park 
Museum 

Weds 16th July – Pre-School Family Fun Day (Pre-
school closed) 

Weds 16th July –19:00 Year 6 Leaver’s Show at 
Meadowhead – Please note date change – 
information going to parents next week 

Fri 18th July – Whole School Sports day at EIS 

Tues 22nd July – Last day of School Year  

Tues 22nd July – 14:30 Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly  

Weds 23rd July – Inset Day (No pupils in school) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
Dynamos Girls Cricket - Millhouses Cricket Club  
Roses Cricket is for new 8-11-year-old girls (Y4, 5 & 6) who want to take the first steps on their cricketing journey! 8 weeks of 
cricket skills, activities and match play related to The Hundred competition will lead into our Girls Under 9, Under 11 and 
Under 13 teams. Plus a New Balance t-shirt into the bargain! This will run on Thursdays as part of our Women & Girls Cricket 

Night from 22nd May at 5.45pm. Book here 
https://ecb.clubspark.uk/Book/ada0214f-37c1-49c6-b81d-
3d11e39dd312?venue=millhousesworks  
 
 
Breakfast & Afterschool club price increase from September 
Unfortunately, due to the ever-rising costs in staffing, food and 
resources we have no other option but to increase the 
breakfast and after school club to keep this sustainable.   
The following charges will apply from September 2025. 
Breakfast club £5.50 
After school club £10 

 

My Clothing uniform discount 
We have a discount code to use when shopping with 
MyClothing. It gives everyone a 10% discount until the end of 
May. 
https://myclothing.com/collections/st-thomas-of-canterbury-
school-8411/  
Code = MYCSS10% 
Expires = 31/05/2025 
 

Sheffield United Half term football camps 
 Wisewood - https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/sheffieldunited/24-
25-wisewood-spring-bank-camp.html  
LU Westfield - https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/sheffieldunited/24-
25-lu-westfield-spring-bank-camp.html  
LU Graves - https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/sheffieldunited/24-25-
lu-graves-spring-bank-camp.html  
LU Thorncliffe - https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/sheffieldunited/24-
25-lu-thorncliffe-spring-bank-camp.html  
Handsworth - https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/sheffieldunited/24-
25-handsworth-spring-bank-camp.html  
 
Girls Only  
LU Graves - https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/sheffieldunited/24-25-
lu-graves-girls-only-spring-bank-camp.html  
LU Westfield - https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/sheffieldunited/24-
25-lu-westfield-girls-only-spring-bank-camp.html  
 

Any questions please contact ash.ibbotson@sufc-community.co.uk    

Whole School Attendance 

Class Last Week This Week 

Year 1 99.3% 91.5% 

Year 2 97.7% 93.8% 

Year 3 96.3% 96.7% 

Year 4 97.7% 99% 

Year 5 98.7% 97.7% 

Year 6 95.3% 90.7% 

 

Spring Term PE Days 

Reception Friday AM 

Year 1 Monday PM & Thursday AM 

Year 2 Monday AM & Thursday AM 

Year 3 Tuesday AM & Thursday PM 

Year 4 Tuesday AM & Wednesday AM 

Year 5 Tuesday PM & Thursday AM 

Year 6 Monday PM & Thursday AM 
 

AM - children come to school in their PE kit and bring their 
uniform to change into. 
PM - children should come dressed in their uniform, with 
their PE kit to change into. 

Makaton Sign of the Week 
This week’s sign is Flower. 

Please click this link to see how it is done! 

https://youtu.be/p9aWjVNdykw 

 

Uniform 

White or red embroidered polo shirt 
• Red embroidered school sweater (round neck) or cardigan 
• Red gingham dress 
• Black trousers, black skirt or black pinafore dress 
• In warm weather, black formal shorts, just above the knee, 
may be worn. 
• Black leather fitted school shoes 
• White or black socks or black tights 
 
PE Kit 
• Black shorts 
• White or red embroidered round neck t-shirt 
• Black jogging bottoms 
• Grey embroidered hoodie 
• Trainers for games 
 
One stud earring may be worn in each ear as long as this can 
easily be removed by the child for PE but no other jewellery. 
Makeup, including nail varnish, may not be worn.  
 
Children may wear a watch for school if they wish.  
Children may not have lettering, lines or other designs in 
their hair. We also ask that, for health and safety reasons, 
long hair is tied back. 
 
Due to the weather, if children are wanting to play 
football/sports on the field, they must bring change of shoes. 
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